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Ashley Quick

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 8:22 AM
To: 'Laura Lopez'
Subject: RE: Docket 160021 - FPL rate increase

Good morning Ms. Lopez, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: Laura Lopez [mailto:l2j3@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 6:07 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 160021 - FPL rate increase 
 
I oppose this rate hike and the return on equity should be reduced to a more  
appropriate level for a regulated monopoly utility. Smart meter opt out fees  
should be rescinded and policies updated to reflect the NTP report findings. 
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